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Temporary Pause of Civic Naming Program 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
That a temporary pause of the Civic Naming Program, with respect to receiving and 
processing new submissions for names to be added to the Names Master List, until 
such time as a new or amended Naming of City Property and Development Areas 
Policy, or related policy is developed, be approved. 

 
History 
The Standing Policy Committee on Planning, Development and Community Services, at 
its meeting held on May 9, 2022, considered a report from the Administration regarding 
the above. 
 
Attachment 
May 9, 2022 report of the General Manager, Community Services 


